
 

Women’s Missionary Union will meet Tuesday,  

June 23 at 10am in the Fellowship Hall.  All 

ladies are welcome. Come and join us.   

Thank You notes have been received from:  

Daughters of Vera Jamison: Christi Hendrix, Gail 

Peeler, and Kathy Plumley. 

 

Leadership Council Meeting - Tuesday, July 7 @ 6:30pm in the Hope Class 

Church Conference - Wednesday, July 22 @ 6:30pm 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS 

CHILD 

For the month of July bring red, 

white and blue items. Donation 

boxes are in the Fidelis classroom and at the 

bottom of the stairs near the fellowship hall.  NO 

candy please.   

We share our sympathies with:  Brenda 

Stroud on the passing of her mother and 

Northgate member, Clara Caraway. 

Eastside Crisis Center:  

The Crisis Center is always in 
need of monetary donations or 
canned goods to give to the 
homeless and those in need.   

 

During the summer when children are out of 
school and at home, the need becomes greater 
for people needing assistance at the Crisis 
Center.  Bring a bag with you on Sunday or 
Wednesday and place in the buggies in the foyer or 
the fellowship hall.  Help feed a hungry person or 
family.  You will be blessed! 

July is National Anti-Boredom month!  

Here’s a tip:  Books are great tedium 

tamers!  Browse a biography, find fun 

in some fiction, wade deeper into 

God’s Word...it’s all available at the 

church library.  Don’t be bored - get on board and 

spend some time reading this summer! 

We open on Sunday’s @ 9am.  Our Wednesday 

summer hours are 5:45-6:30. 

Wonderful Wednesdays (for age 3–Grade 6 

completed) are back this summer during the 

months of June, July, and August.  Children will 

continue BAMM (Bible Skills, Activities, Missions, 

Music) and preschoolers will continue their regular 

activities three Wednesdays a month at 6:30 p.m.  

Wonderful Wednesdays will be held once a month.  

Wonderful Wednesdays are: 

July 1  Craft Night - Kids will make 

               decorations for VBS 

July 22       Trip to Herdsklotz Park 

Wonderful 

Wednesday 

The Celebration Choir will be 
taking the month of July off.  
We will enjoy a variety of 
special music while the choir 
takes a rest.  Choir practice 
will resume on August 5. 

Joy Club Notes                                  

NO Joy Club in July due to VBS. 

On August 6 Joy Club has planned 

a trip to the State Museum in 

Columbia. The cost is $6.95 per person plus the 

cost for your lunch. We will depart the church at 

8am, stop for a biscuit, and arrive at the Museum 

around 10:30am. We plan to be back to the church 

by 5:30. Tickets will be purchased in advance.  

The deadline to sign-up is July 15.  Contact 

Violet Stephens at 271-0527 if you would like to 

purchase a ticket. 

Dear Church Family, 

Words cannot express 

my appreciation for the 

retirement reception, 

the many cards, gifts, love and support 

shown to me over the past 10 months. 

Northgate holds such a special place in 

my heart.  It’s been a difficult 

adjustment being unable to attend 

church.  Please know whether I’m in 

attendance or away that you all will 

always hold a special place in my heart. 

Again, many thanks.  I love you all 

dearly.  Sincerely, Patti Nance 

THE CHURCH OFFICE 

WILL BE CLOSED ON 

FRIDAY, JULY 3 IN 

OBSERVANCE OF 

INDEPENDENCE DAY. 

Come join the men of the 

church on Tuesday 

mornings @ 7am for 

breakfast and prayer.   

This is a special time for 

sharing the needs of God’s people at Northgate 

and to pray for our nation.  All men are welcome 

to join us.  We hope to see you on Tuesday 

morning @ 7am. 

If you have any family changes 

such as a child going to 

college, changes of address, 

phone, email, birth of a child or 

hospitalization of a family member, please call 

the church office at 864-242-3805.  We want this 

important information and to keep our records up-

to-date.  Have a wonderful and safe summer. 

We have a good problem.  Since Northgate is a 
growing church with a growing number of 
activities, our facilities are being double-booked 
on occasion.  If you wish to use any of the 
church’s facilities (gym, fellowship hall, SS room, 
kitchen, Lighthouse, etc.) please contact the 
church office and reserve the facility in advance.  
We will mark the calendar appropriately and 
hopefully everyone can achieve their ministry, 
fellowship and outreach goals.  This applies to 
everyone regardless of how long the facility has 
been used in the past.  All use of facilities must be 
on the calendar to avoid confusion and conflict.  
Thank you for helping us to solve this good 
problem! 

Summer Kid’s Outings 

When? Thursday, July 30 

Where? Discovery Island Water Park 

Cost?  $10 (includes admission to the 

                      park and lunch) 

Meet at the church at 10:00 a.m.  We will 

eat a picnic lunch at the park after we finish 

swimming and sliding.  We will return to the 

church by 2:00pm. 

Parents must complete a permission form for 

anyone participating.  See Ruth or the church 

office for the forms.  The deadline for 

signing up is Monday, July 27. 
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Vacation Bible School 
July 12-16, 2015  
   5:45 - 8:30 pm 

 
 

VBS kick-off 
 Saturday, July 11               

3-5pm 
 

Take The Journey!  Join us as we journey off the 

map and into an adventure where we will learn that 

obedience to God can lead us beyond the expected. 

INVITE YOUR FAMILY, FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS! 

 

VBS Scripture: Isaiah 30:21 

And whenever you turn to the right or to the 

left, your ears will hear this command behind you:                                                                                                  

“This is the way. Walk in it.” (HCSB) 

 

Register for VBS online at www.northgatebaptist.com 

 
 

 

July 
   6     Team G 

    13   NO GROW  

20    Team O 

29    Team W 

The Ordinance of the Lord’s Supper will be Sunday, July 26. 

NO fellowship meal. 

There will be no Children’s Church on  

July 26. 

July 5 at 5pm in the Bryan 

Whitmire classroom.  Come 

and pray with us.   

NORTHGATE BAPTIST  

BASKETBALL CAMP 

July 20-24, 2015 

Monday-Thursday 9am-2pm. Brochures with registration forms are 

available in the foyer and other areas throughout the church.  Take 

some and pass them out to family and friends.              

Contact Mat Wallace if you have any questions about basketball camp. 

Wednesday,  

July 22 

@ 6:30pm 


